
From: randy beres   
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 12:54 PM 
To: Holly Willford <HWillford@pelham.ca> 
Subject: Re file number A19/2021P 

 

Since this letter from the town arrived the Beagle Puppy Mill has got very quiet. So this shows 

me after all these years there is a way to quiet them at night. It's very hard to sleep through the 

night with this constant barking. 

 

I don't have a problem with the barn unless it is to be used to expand the Puppy Mill.  

 

Randy Beres 

 Welland Rd 

Fenwick Ont 

 

 

 

 

 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 

 


